
Northern New Mexico Quilt Guild 

Fabric Donation Acceptance Policy 

 

Thank you for contacting the NNMQG regarding the donation of fabric.  We are 
currently accepting only 100% cotton fabric in cuts 1 yard and up.  Please 
email Dru Hammond at druhammond@aol.com to arrange a donation. 

Although we do not accept fabric less than 1 yard in length or fabric that is not 
100% cotton, there are some local places where you may be able to give it to 
someone who can make use of it. 

• Buy Nothing Santa Fe and Circle of Giving are both Facebook groups 
where you can give items away to other members of the group.  There is 
no cost to list your items.  We suggest that large collections of fabrics 
and sewing items be broken down into smaller groups for donating on 
either of these platforms.  Tip:  A few grocery sacks of fabric are more 
likely to be taken than 3 garbage bags of disorganized fabric.   

• If you are not on Facebook, Craig’s List is another alternative for giving 
away things for free.  Simply Google it to get started. 

• Resourceful Santa Fe will also accept donations of fabric of all kinds 
and do not specify a minimum size for fabrics.  They can be contacted at 
www.resourcefulsantafe.com.  Normal hours for donations are Tuesday 
afternoons between 1:30 and 4:00 at 2879A Industrial Road in Santa Fe.  
If you are unable to reach them, email Marni Kristin at 
marnikristin@protonmail.com for assistance. 

• The Cat and Savers also accept fabrics.  Please check with them for 
more information.   
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